GOVERNMENT RESPONSE TO THE FIFTH REPORT OF THE STANDING COMMITTEE ON
FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND INTERNATIONAL TRADE, ENTITLED
Crossing the Atlantic: Expanding the Economic Relationship between Canada and Europe

Canada also has an extensive technical assistance program for the countries of Central
and East Europe, most of whom are still in the process of implementing their TRIPs
obligations. As a result, some of this technical assistance has already been earmarked
for developing intellectual property regimes. These efforts are likely to continue in the

years ahead.

The Canadian government also actively participates in the TRIPs Council National
Implementation Review Process, which includes assessing the legislation of individual

developing members.
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